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October 19, 2023 

Elizabeth Taschereau 
Director of Development Services 
City of Margate 
901 NW 66th Avenue 
Suite C 
Margate, FL 33063 

Dear Ms. Taschereau, 

Please accept this letter as confirmation that the Applicant for the Project previously identified by the name 

“Springdale Townhomes” has changed the name for the Project to “Nove of Margate.”  The official name 

for the Project is “Nove of Margate.”  Any reference to Springdale is unintentional.   

Thank you, 

Matthew Scott, Esq. 
Dunay, Miskel & Backman, LLP 


